
 

 

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management is seeking college 

students to be actuarial interns for the summer of 2013. 
 
Interns will: 

 

 Work with the Federal Employees’ Health Benefits Program (FEHBP), the 

world’s largest employer-sponsored health insurance program 

 Perform background analysis that involves millions of dollars and affects 

thousands of  individuals and their families 

 Earn a competitive salary, working full-time  

 Have flexible hours (arrive between 7:30 am and 9:30 am) 

 

Interested candidates must have: 

 A Highly Analytical Mind:  Students majoring in analytical topics such as 

mathematics, economics, or the physical sciences are well-suited for the 

work.      

 The Ability to Communicate Well Over the Phone:  Some of your time 

will be spent communicating by phone with actuaries, finance officers, vice 

presidents, CFOs and other health plan officials. 

 A 3.3 (out of 4.0) Grade Point Average 

 A Serious, Professional Attitude Towards Your Work 

 Ability to Work and Think Independently 

 U.S. Citizenship 

 Availability to Work May 20 through August 15, 2013 

 

Apply for the position online at: 
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/336861100 

by February 18, 2013.  
 

Summer Jobs in 

Actuarial Science  

Internship 

Application 

Deadline:  

February 18, 2013 

“Recruiting, Retaining, and Honoring a World-Class Workforce to Serve the American People.” 

Work only three 

blocks from the 

White House! 
  

 

OFFICE OF PERSONNEL 

MANAGEMENT 

  
Office of the Actuaries 

Room 2309 

1900 E St. NW 

Washington, DC 20415 

  
Questions or concerns about the 

position? Contact Rebecca Kander, 

at (202) 606-0722  or 

actuary@opm.gov  

  

 

 

 

https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/336861100

